Agate Creek Preserve Homeowners Association

c/o Double H Management

1125 Lincoln Avenue, Box 774444

Steamboat Springs CO 80477
October 19, 2023
TO THE MEMBERS OF THE AGATE CREEK PRESERVE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION: 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that a meeting of the newly elected Executive Board of the Association will be held immediately following the conclusion of the 2023 Annual Meeting of the Association on Tuesday, November 7, 2023, on a continuation of the Zoom conference call for the Annual Meeting, for the purpose of electing officers of the Association for the ensuing year and to conduct such other business as may come before the meeting. 

All members of the Association are cordially invited to attend this meeting of the Executive Board. 

Very truly yours,  

Albert R. Dowden

President

